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For the attention of the CEO 

 

Tea Sale Arrangement – Sale No 50 

Please be informed of the following adjustment regarding the upcoming Tea Sale No. 50, 

scheduled to take place on 16th and 17th  December 2024: 

• The closure date for Sale No. 50, initially set for Thursday, 28th  November 2024, 

has been postponed to Friday, 29th  November 2024, due to the current inclement 

weather affecting all planting districts. 

• Producers are advised to ensure the delivery of teas to their respective brokers' 

warehouses by 4:30 p.m. on Friday, 29th November 2024. 

This adjustment was made at the request of the Chairman, Colombo Brokers 

Association (CBA) and has received the approval of the Chairman. 

We kindly request brokers to note the revised closure date and time and ensure timely 

completion of all post-delivery activities. 
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